
 

 
 
Please note: School will close at 2.55 pm on  
 Tuesday 21st & Wednesday 22nd December 
 Lunch on Thursday 23rd December is 12 o’clock  
 School closes for Christmas in the afternoon. 
 
Christmas/New Year 2010 Schools Close Thursday, 23rd December  
 Friday, 24th December –  
 Tuesday, 4th January 2011 (inclusive)  
 
Return to School 2011  Wednesday, 5th January 2011 
 
Dates for 2011  
Inservice  (school closed to pupils) Friday 11th February  
Second Mid Term  Monday 14th & Tuesday 15th February  
Inservice  (school closed to pupils) Wednesday 16th February  
 
Easter Holiday Monday 4th April – Friday 15th April (incl)  
 
Easter Weekend Friday 22nd April – Monday 25th April (incl)  
Inservice (school closed to pupils)  Friday 29th April  
May Day Monday 2nd May  
 
 
   Due to bad weather and School closures 
    

The school production of Cinderella will now take  
                            place on Thursday 17th February 2011 at 6.30 p.m. 
 

S5/6 parents night will now be Thursday 
   13th January from 3.15 p.m. 
 

 
Wishing everyone a Happy Christmas and a  

Good New Year 


